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4970 CITY HALL BLVD
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TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the North Port Commission

FROM: Peter D. Lear, CPA, CGMA, City Manager

TITLE: Fence Height Measurement Discussion with Possible Action

Recommended Action

Discuss item for possible action.

Background Information

Mr. Tumer emailed the Commissioners on July 16th, 2018 with concerns about how fence height is measured per the
ULDC, specifically that the 6-foot height limit should be measured relative to the location of the house rather than from
the location of the fence. City Manager Lear asked to add this item to the agenda as a possible discussion/ action item
from a request by Mayor Carusone.

Strategic Plan

Guide the development of neighborhoods toward a desired image consistent with the approved urban design aesthetic.

Financial Impact

None

Procurement

NA

Attachments

1. Brad Tumer Email
2. ULDC Sec 53-240(M)

Prepared by: Heather Hansen, Senior Planner

Department Director: Frank Miles, MPA, Neighborhood Development Services Director
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